
 

 
 

Memorandum No. JFA-2024-010 
 

FOR  : DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES AND STUDENTS 

    

 

FROM  : JERWIN F. AGPAOA 

   Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 
 

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULED DATES FOR THE 2024 UNIVERSITY WELCOME  

ASSEMBLY AND FRESHIE ORIENTATION & ORG FAIR 2024 
 

DATE  : 4 September 2024 
 

Due to the suspension of work and classes in UP Diliman because of inclement weather conditions, 

the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs has rescheduled the 2024 University Welcome 

Assembly and the Freshie Orientation and Org Fair 2024.  

The new schedule for the said event is as follows: 

• 2024 University Welcome Assembly 

September 16, 2024 

2:00pm to 5:00pm 

UP Theater 

 

• 2024 Freshie Orientation and Org Fair 

September 17-20, 2024 

9:00am to 5:00pm 

Vinzons Complex Courtyard and University Food Service Mess Hall 

For further information or any concerns, you may contact the Office of the Vice Chancellor for 

Student Affairs through 8981-8500 locals 2587/2588 or email us at ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph.  

Thank you. 
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